
Education Authority South Eastern Region 

Old Warren Primary School 
 
         Tuesday 11th October 2022 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
It is a statutory requirement that parents are aware and have access to the Child Protection Policy and 
Complaints Procedure Policy.  
 
Both policies can be downloaded by visiting our school website. 
https://www.oldwarrenps.com 
They are located in the “Our School” section underneath “Policies”. 
 

Please confirm via See Saw that you are aware of both policies. 
 
For further information on safeguarding please download the “Safer Schools App” 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Mr S Campbell 
Principal 
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